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Oregon already voted on this TWICE with a resounding NO. 

Now, you circumvent the voters and do it "without" our vote. 

NO on HB2015!

A RESIDENT VOTER WHO'S FAMILY HAVE BEEN OREGONIAN LANDOWNERS
AND RESIDENTS SINCE THE LATE 1800s.
Rolinda Meakins
-- 
Sent from my Android phone with mail.com Mail. Please excuse my brevity.
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